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June 1, 2007 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT No.: 18 

New Employee Representative on the Supervisory Board 
of GN Store Nord A/S  
 
Mr. Christian Bjerrum-Niese, Manager, Strategic Partnerships, has decided to seek new 
challenges outside GN Store Nord. 

Mr. Niese is an employee representative on GN Store Nord’s Supervisory Board. 
Accordingly, his alternate, CTO Leo Larsen, will take over as employee representative 
effective today. 

For further information, please contact: 

Jens Bille Bergholdt 
VP Investor Relations 
 
GN Store Nord A/S 
Tel.: +45 45 75 02 70 

 

 
 


